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TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Enterprise Technology - Statewide Contracts - Mandatory - New 

   

The Department of General Services, Procurement Division (DGS-PD) is pleased to 
announce the award of new mandatory Statewide Contracts (SCs) for Enterprise 
Technology.  

To obtain a full list of Original Equipment Manufacturers (OEMs) and awards, click on the 
link below. SCs details, pricing, and User Instructions are available on Cal eProcure. 
Under the Enterprise Technology Contracts Listing, click on the contract numbers to 
access User Instructions and contract details. 

Enterprise Technology Contracts Listing 

The SC(s) for Enterprise Technology are mandatory for use by all State of California 
departments except when the Small Business/Disabled Veteran Business Enterprise 
(SB/DVBE) Off-Ramp provision is utilized. Review the User Instructions for SB/DVBE Off-
Ramp procedures. 
 

If you have questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

Lynne Edison 
lynne.edison@dgs.ca.gov  

(279) 946-8417   

https://www.dgs.ca.gov/%7E/media/Divisions/PD/Acquisitions/Solicitation-Document-Attachments/Award-Listing-Web.xlsx
mailto:lynne.edison@dgs.ca.gov



